
Dear Adam Beck Mom- and Dad-preneurs,

This year we are hosting another virtual holiday party!  In previous years we have run an in 
person event, featuring an artisan and local vendor market, where Adam Beck families could 
kick start their holiday shopping.  This year we will be bringing the shopping and excitement to 
Adam Beck, by way of a “Holiday Shop Local Directory”.  If you own or operate a business with 
gifting options, we would like to include you in our directory!  We hope to encourage our Adam 
Beck families to shop locally , and continue to support you and our other amazing local 
businesses and artisans!

We would also like to include details for any holiday promotions that you are offering.  If there 
are any perks or incentives ie; gift with purchase, small discount, loyalty club etc.  that you 
would like to offer exclusively to the Adam Beck community, while they are shopping with you, 
let us know and we’ll include the info in our directory.  

Please confirm your participation by emailing Sarah Nelson, sarahnelsonduff@gmail.com by 
November 26th. We will add your website address, and promotion details, to the directory.

We look forward to shopping with you!  Happy Holidays from the Adam Beck Holiday Party 
Team!

Sincerely,
Adam Beck Parent Volunteer


